
From:                              Office of Information Technology <No-Reply@ccny.cuny.edu>
Sent:                               Thursday, July 18, 2013 10:08 AM
Subject:                          E-mail Security Advisory
 

 

To the College Community:

A fraudulent e-mail with the Subject: An Interview with Interim Chancellor Kelly has
been broadcast to some CUNY users. The e-mail is dated: 2013-07-15 at 16:12 and
appears to originate from e-mail account test.listserv.cuny.edu. 

Clicking on the link contained in this e-mail could download malicious software. Users
who receive this email are advised to delete it immediately.

--- CCNY Service Desk

Please contact OIT service desk at X7878 or via e-mail servicedesk@ccny.cuny.edu for
further information.
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